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To whom it may concern I want to express my opposition to the proposed Right To Farm Bill. 

This is a violation of the right to freedom of speech. If this passes it sets a very dangerous 

precedent on our rights as a society to speak out about injustices and cruelty no matter where 

they happen. Since when is it a crime to expose cruelty? How is it that the person who cares 

enough to expose the injustice is the one on trial and not the person who actually committed the 

cruelty and potentially breached the law? This is not based on democracy but dictatorship. 


